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History Behind PLC

In 1986, Hall-Irwin Corporation purchased the site of the Poudre Learning Center. Gravel mining
operations began the same year. Gravel was extracted for roadways, concrete foundations, trails
and roadbeds in the region. The resulting gravel pit is used as a water storage reservoir by Central
Colorado Water Conservancy District.

Hall-Irwin Corporation has demonstrated a workable approach for private industry and landowners
to help the educational community. They understand the important role that real, discovery
experiences play in a student's understanding of ecological resources. With this proven
commitment to education, Hall-Irwin Corporation decided to move to the next level by donating
65 acres of this prime Poudre River riparian land to the local community for environmental
education.



